Westminster Day Camp
Program/Camper Aide Contract


Dear Program/Camper Aide and Parents,


On the back you will find a contract, we at the Westminster Day camp are asking the Program/Camp Aides and their parents to sign.  Over the years, Program/Camp Aides have been a vital part of the day camp.  But, with the introduction of Cell phones (which are necessary – no doubt about that), Ipods and MP3 Players – some of the older Girl Scouts focus more on talking to friends who are not at day camp.  They focus more on texting their friends and basically ignoring the younger girls.  The unit leaders have had problems with girls not wanting to put their electronics down and participate in the program.  

Because Program/Camp Aides are a vital part of day camp and they are the Girl Scouts that the younger girls look up to, we are asking that they focus their full attention on their unit. 

What this entails is basic; Cell phones, Ipods, MP3 players are NOT to be used during camp hours.  NO talking, texting, playing games, showing the younger girls how “cool” it is.  If parents need to get a hold of their daughter during camp – please contact their unit leader.  If it’s not urgent, leave your daughter a message and she will call you back during lunch.

Thank you for understanding in this matter.

We look forward to working with your daughter and helping her gain confidence, experience and leadership skills during the week.

Westminster Day Camp Directors

Adrianna Behrens  (714) 588-0454

Darlene McDonald (714) 588-5303

Find us on the internet:  www.angelfire.com/super2/daycamp

